
 

 
Rollover Protection Policy 

 
Rollover Protection is required for all cars not having a permanently fixed steel roof.   
 
Rollover protection must be capable of supporting the weight of the vehicle while 
keeping the occupant(s) head(s) at least 1 inch below the protection.  
 
It is the presenter’s responsibility to assure compliance with, and enforce the 
rollover protection requirement. 
 
ORP will provide self-certification technical inspection checklist forms to event 
presenters utilizing ORP insurance that have no formal tech inspection procedure 
that assures compliance.   All participants must submit a completed form to the 
track office in exchange for a self tech sticker.  The self tech sticker must be 
displayed on the vehicle prior to said vehicle/driver combination being permitted 
onto the racing surface.   
 
ORP does not provide a formal inspection process to determine the compliance 
status of the vehicle.  If, however, after consultation with presenter, a participant 
fails, or refuses, to complete and sign the form, or, by obvious appearance of the 
vehicle, participant has falsely claimed compliance, ORP management will have 
cause to, and will, deny access.  
 
 


